
 
 
 

 

COVID Guidelines for Summer 2021 

Please know that the following information is all based on the NH State guidelines as of right now. They 

are constantly changing and we are trying our best to keep up to date, so what we have written below 

may be subject to change at any time. We will be sure to communicate any changes with you ASAP! 

Pre-arrival:  

Please screen your camper for COVID-19 symptoms during the 7 days before arrival.  

Has your camper experienced any of the following symptoms in the past 7 days? 

 Fever or chills 

 Cough 

 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

 Fatigue 

 Muscle or body aches 

 Headache 

 New loss of taste or smell 

 Sore throat 

 Congestion or runny nose 

 Nausea or vomiting 

 Diarrhea 

If your camper has had any of the above symptoms, DO NOT come to camp.  

Campers and staff must have an upper respiratory specimen collected within 7 days prior to arrival at 

camp for SARS-CoV-2 testing with a PCR-based test (or other comparable NAAT test). Low-risk behaviors 

must be ensured after testing and prior to camp arrival. Results must be back and sent to us before your 

camper can arrive.  

Your camper will be tested again on arrival at the Barbara C. Harris Center by a trained staff member. 

Any camper who is not fully vaccinated will be tested. 

Please practice non risky behavior with your camper for at least 7 days before arriving to camp. If your 

camper is around large groups of people, please ensure social distancing and mask wearing as much as 

possible. We are trying to keep camp safe and do not want to risk any exposure to our campers and/or 

staff.  

 



 
 
Arrival day at Pony Farm (YAY!) 

We will be giving each family an assigned time to arrive at the Barbara C. Harris Center and drop off 

their camper(s). Please make sure you are arriving at that designated time, no earlier and no later. We 

are hoping to make this as smooth of a process as possible. 

Unfortunately, families will not be able to linger on site once they have finished settling their camper in 

the cabin.  

Masks will be worn whenever people outside of our pod are present and social distance cannot be 
maintained. Our pod will consist of all of our campers and camp staff.  

Please make sure you are sending your camper with enough clean masks to last the week. 

Refund Policy: 

If your daughter tests positive before arrival or day of, we will try to work with you to find another week 

she could attend after receiving a negative test. In a case where that can't be arranged refunds will only 

be given if we can fill your spot from the waiting list 


